
Appointment Policy

WNY Dermatology & Mohs Surgery at WNY Dermatology
297 Spindrift Drive • Williamsville, NY • 14221

716.831.2600

To our valued patient:

It is Western New York Dermatology’s policy to book your follow-up 
appointments with our nurse practitioner or one of our physician assistants. Our 
providers are highly trained and work hand-in-hand with Dr. Nazareth. Our 
physician assistants and nurse practitioners have over 20 years combined 
e[perience in Dermatology.  Please be assured that your continuity of care is 
our number one goal.

This policy was put in place to:

• Allow more patient access to appointments with the doctor
• Make sure patients do not have to wait four months to see a provider
• Allow Dr. Nazareth space for urgent surgical skin cancer

appointments
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding of our policy.
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